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Yearbook update:

The printing plant that produc-
es our yearbooks is currently
closed through at least May
15th. So, it will probably be
sometime in June/July before
yearbooks will be delivered to
HCA. Depending upon when
we get them, we will either
schedule a day to come pur-
chase them at HCA, or we will
make them available at Open
House for the 2020-2021

school year. Thank you for

your understanding!
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April 27, 2020
Dear HCA Family

Thank you for a great school year. I'm sorry that it ended without saying good-by to our
students. We love each one of them. We are so glad that you wanted to be a part of HCA
and Christian education. We hope to see each of you for the 2020-2021 school year.

Thank you for your cooperation and support during this pandemic. [ know it was very
stressful for everyone. We are working on plans to make our NTI easier for parents and
teachers when needed again. [want to thank our administrate team, faculty and staff for
their countless hours of work. Thank you to our wonderful Board of Directors that have
met weekly in order to make some difficult decisions.

[ have some updates for you:

There will be no additional assignments to allow time to grade completed work. All
completed work and text books must be dropped off on Monday May 4 from 8:00 - 3:30.
We will use the same procedure as before. Everything must be completed and returned
on May 4. Report cards will be mailed on May 20.

Prom has been rescheduled on June 26 at the Silo if allowed.

Plans for the drama production are still pending.

The date and details for our high school graduation will be posted as soon as possible.

Please make plans to come to school for our drive-by parade to honor our seniors Friday
May 1 from 6:00-7:00.

“The Lord is with you mighty warrior.” Judges 6:12b.

The Lord is always with us!
Go Warriors!

Linda Garris
Headmaster



